
Tuesday, December 4, 
2018—Andrew Budson 
on Managing Your 
Memory— Wellesley 
College Club—  6-8PM 

Friday, December 16, 
2018—District Holiday 
Cocktail Party—

Arturo’s Restaurant, 54 
East Main St 
Westborough—$40 

Tuesday, December 18, 
2018  - Rotary Holiday 
Party at the Anthony 
home.—7-9 PM 

Tuesday, January 8, 
2019— Michelle 
Chalmers—World of 
Wellesley—Wellesley 
College Club—6-8PM 

Tuesday, January 22, 
2019— Rick Cram—

Plan To Be Your 
Best—Wellesley Col-
lege Club—6-8PM 

Tuesday, February 5, 
2019—Gary Farner—

Climate Reality Project 
–Wellesley College 
Club—6-8PM 

Tuesday, February 19, 
2019—TBA 

� 

  

The Wellesley Rotascope 

One Prof its  Most  Who Serves Best  

         Rotary Club Number 6594,  Chartered March 26, 1946 

      Next Meeting—December 4.  2018 
        Andrew Budson speaking on  

Managing Your Memory 

6-8 PM—Wellesley College Club 

Kiwanis annual Red Kettle drive for 
the Salvation Army is taking sign-ups 

online this year. If you would like to 

participate at Roche Bros please sign 

up on at   
https:www.volunteersignup.org/
EDAJA  
Kiwanis always appreciates Rotary’s 

support.  
 ————— 

Prez Paul is looking for volunteers for 
Sunday, December 2nd from 12 to 
6PM during the Wellesley Square 
Merchant’s Association’s Holiday 
Stroll on Central St..  Come and help 
promote Wellesley Rotary and our 
upcoming Taste of Wellesley.  Our 
Club has recently joined the Associa-
tion to expand our exposure in the 
community.  Contact Paul for sign-up. 

——————————- 

Rotarians DeFazio, Kell, Price, 
Rowbotham, Simard, Spoto & 
Westerman represented Wellesley 
Rotary at the Annual Needham/
Wellesley Football Banquet hosted by 
Needham this year at the Needham 
Sheraton.   Needham President, Bill 
Paulson, introduced honored guests  
as well as past players,  and gave a 
little history from a 1901 Needham 
newspaper.  There were introductions 
of Wellesley staff and Senior players 
by Wellesley coach, Jesse Davis, and 
the same for Needham by Needham 
coach, Doug Koposco.   The guest 
speaker was Peter Brock, entrepre-
neur and                            ...continued 

The mission of the Rotary Club of Welles-
ley is to maximize its member’s talents, 
skills and networks in order to provide 

service to others, with a focus on strength-
ening local, national and international 
communities in the areas of literacy, 
health and education while fostering  

leadership skills. 
————————–    

Wellesley Rotary Club  
meets at the  

Wellesley College Club,  
727 Washington Street,  

from 6:00 to 8:00 on  the first 
and third Tuesdays  

(unless announced otherwise).  

A sandwich buffet (at a fixed price of 
$30) is offered ($32 if charged).   Park-

ing available.   Signups required so 
please look for the President’s e-mail. 

——————————— 

 

PLEASE NOTE... 
The Rotary Speaker meeting is held on 
the first Tuesday of the month and a 
Service & Fellowship meeting on the 
third Tuesday.   
See Upcoming Programs & Events to 
the left or check the Club website.   
 

——————— 

 

Keep up-to-date on  
District Happenings. 

by reading your  
District Governor’s  

Newsletter.   



BIRTHDAYS                          ANNIVERARIES        
                John Adams—11/2                         Brian & Gina Sullivan—11/5 

                Michael Price—11/7                        Ginny Greiman &  
                    Nora Pou—11/11                                  Steve Bergstrom—11/30 

               Cynthia Sibold—11/17 

                   Paul Simard—11/28       
                                                         

SERVICE ABOVE SELF! 

The Rotary Club of Wellesley, Inc.,  P.O. Box 81206 
Wellesley Hills, MA 0248l 

 MEETINGS: 1st & 3rd Tuesday Evenings at 6:00 P.M. 
     Wellesley College Club, 727 Washington St. 

Wellesley, MA 02482— 781-283-2700 
  

www.WellesleyRotary.org 

Opportunities to promote peace are everywhere  
(by Gregg Patterson, Blogger, Tallahassee Democrat 
USA TODAY NETWORK—FLA) 4/1/18 
(continued) 
      Being active in this service organization is 
one of many available options where you can pro-
mote peace.  There are numerous other opportu-
nities in our community such as non-profits, faith-

based or other service organizations. 
     If you stop and think about it, there are people 
all around us promoting peace in our daily lives.  
This includes people serving others working in 
many of our local non-profits and faith-based or-
ganizations.  Just think of the dedication of our 
first responders, firefighters, law enforcement, 
doctors, teachers, nurses and the list goes on and 
on. 
     In fact, there are more of us promoting peace 
on this planet than those who are creating con-
flict. 
     We can’t let the politics, warlords and haters 
rule our lives.  There are more of us than them; 
so we need to step up and lead by example.  We 
must demonstrate that we are not going to get 
caught up in the rhetoric.   
     It is our responsibility to communicate that 
hate and discrimination are not acceptable.  This 
takes action; making calls, personal visits and 
any other effective communications to elected of-
ficials and other leaders.  We need to take…. 
                                                  ...to be concluded 

continued… 

Rotarian from Providence, RI.  Peter was a former 
player for NE Patriots in the 1980’s, on the same team 
as John Hannah (also his roommate) and Steve 
Grogan.  He spoke inspirationally about the qualities 
of football and training and how they give examples 
of true leadership and importance to “do the right 
thing right!”  It takes blood & sweat to create a strong 
bond, in his case in a huddle.  The life’s lesson is nev-
er forgotten.  He encourage the teams to “do your 
job”; “know what to do”; “develop trust”.   And, he 
shared his “secret” of how he learned to play.  On No-
vember 13, 1983, despite a knee injury he “kept play-
ing” and learned the meaning of “giving 110%” one 
play and one day at a time.  It requires just “one more 
play”   It’s a challenge but a life’s lesson for all. ▲▲ 

—————————- 

 

Our own AG Susan Peghiny of the Newton Rotary 
Club has been selected as District Governor (DGND) 
for Rotary 7910 for 2021-2022.  Susan has visited our 
Club on many occasions and we are delighted with 
her selection.  In addition PDG Jim Fusco is the new 
District Treasurer; Cheryl Rosen is District Archivist 
and Cliff Rober is Sergeant at Arms.  Congratula-
tions to all! 

————————— 

 

Did you know that Wellesley Rotary contributed $500 
to Needham Rotary’s India Solar project and Need-
ham Rotary contributed $500 to our Nigerian Adoles-
cent Wellness Global Grant? 

 


